
 

October 19, 2020 

Mayor John Tory 

100 Queen St W, Toronto 

 

Re: PH 17.3 2950/2970 Lake Shore Blvd W 

 

Dear Mayor Tory: 

The Lakeshore Village BIA wants to see full consultation with the community take place before any final decision is 
made on who will go into 2950/2970 Lake Shore Blvd West.   
 
The BIA would like to see needed commercial space on the main floor of the building as it is part of the Lakeshore 
business community.     
 
A plan by the City of Toronto to shift future capital and operating funding from shelters to creating permanent 
supportive housing is supported by our community. 
 
We look forward to future consultation and making this a positive initiative for our area businesses and residents. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Chris Korwin-Kuczynski 
Chair 
Lakeshore Village BIA  
 
cc. Councillor Mark Grimes 

PH17.3.2


